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Mrs K Brown
Headteacher

Glebe Hey Road

Woodchurch

    

Wirral

 

CH49 8HE

Tel: 0151 522 3900

3rd October 2023
Dear Parents & Carers, 
As a school we are very concerned with the safeguarding of our pupils. This includes the use of vape’s.  As you will be aware it is illegal to buy a vape in the UK until you are 18.  It is also prohibited for a child to be supplied with one.  As a school we have not had any issues with vape’s and wish for this to continue.  If a pupil is found with a vape in school there will be significant consequences put in place.  
Could you discuss with your child, if they are old enough, the dangers associated with vaping and the legalities around being in possession of a vape. 

We appreciate your support in this as we continue to work together in safeguarding our pupils.  
Kirsten Brown
Head Teacher

Gilbrook School
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